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I OPPOSE SB 530. 

 

There is no ongoing accountability to continue grants indefinitely without 

reevaluation. Grants should only be approved for one biennium and then audited for 

accountability. The state must stop the waste of taxpayer funds, and this is not the 

fiscal responsibility taxpayers expect from legislators. 

 

Grants do not create a Union for workers. If they need a grant to operate, it should be 

matching and fund raise for raises. 


